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GONE RETREATING!
written by Allegra
March, 2017

Some of our devoted readers may have caught glimpses of cheerful Allies in the
French Alps over the weekend… Indeed, we enjoyed the extraordinary fortune of
getting together for relaxing walks, talks – and ample cheese by the fire!

We feel so relaxed by this experience that we thought a vacation was in order
for our beloved website too!

Thus we’ll be taking a retreat this week, and return next week with reinvigorated
energy & creative ideas. Why don’t you take a break too – even a mini-one (also a
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walk qualifies!) There are some beautiful sunny winter’s days at least in the North
right now. Let’s enjoy them, relax a bit & get back to ‘business’ soon!

TA-TA!
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